
WAQHA ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 2020 

The annual general meeting of the West Australian Quarter Horse Association will be on Saturday the 15 

August 2020 starting at approx. 7pm. Venue TBC.  

Any motions to be put forward at this meeting must be lodged with Bridget de Bijl no later than the 15th  

July 2020 via waqha@waqha.com.au   

In accordance of the constitution the following committee members will remain on the committee to 

serve their second term for the ensuing year-: 

- Rynelle Greig (Current VP) - Zhana Dicandilo (CM) - Karen Cornish (CM) - Ricky Glen (CM) 

The following committee members have finished their term on the committee in accordance with 

the constitution but are eligible for re-election.  

- Emma Maney  - Carly Ganzer  - Roxanne Balchin  - Paula Balgera   

- Rebecca Zito  - Bridget de Bijl  - Kayla Rainoldi  

There are 11 committee positions to be filled in accordance with the constitution. They are listed below. 

Please nominate your choice for position on the form below. All nominees and proposers must be 

financial members of the WAQHA. Nominations must be in to the WAQHA Secretary, at the above email 

address, no later than the 15th July 2020.  

The positions vacant are: 

- President 

- Vice President 

- 2nd Vice President 

- Treasurer 

- Secretary  

- 3 Ordinary Committee Members.  

 

NOMINATION FORM 

 

Position (as above):____ __________________________________ 

 

Name of Nominee:__  

 

Signature of Nominee:____________________________________ 

 

 

Signature of 1st proposer:____ ___________ 

 

 

Signature of 2nd proposer:__________________________________ 

mailto:waqha@waqha.com.au

